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First name: Dr. Christopher

Last name: Jenkins

Organization: Backcountry Hunters and Anglers

Title: Chairman, Georgia Chapter

Comments: In general I support the Foothills Landscape Management Plan. It was created using a partnership

oriented approach. The creation of more early successional forest will help increase a wide variety of wildlife

species. However, I do think it is important that new roads/fire breaks created during management are restored

and closed to motorized access by the public. I also think it is critically important that the FS holds the minimal

once per year meeting as outlined in the plan.   


